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September 22, 2016 

 

 

Statement from the Alliance for Responsible Atmospheric Policy: 

 

Today’s announcements and activities at the UN General Assembly are a clear demonstration of 

the broad consensus that now exists for an HFC phase-down amendment to the Montreal 

Protocol. 

While developing the technologies to make an HFC phase-down amendment possible, Alliance 

members have consistently called for a focus on technology considerations and for recognizing 

the timing of implementation in developing countries. 

The Alliance is pleased to join the many voices that have called today for a responsible, 

ambitious approach to reducing the climate impact of HFCs. 

 

Full details on today’s developments as provided by the White House are available here: 

http://bit.ly/2cTWLZ2 
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